Your Weekly



News and Current Events

NOTICES AND REMINDERS

- Payments for swimming and for the first installment of Heatree are now due. Payment can be made by cash, cheque (payable to Devon County Council) or online.
- Payment for Cooking Club is also due. Payment should be sent in to the office as soon as
 possible. Many thanks to those parents who have already paid.

FIRE SERVICE VISIT

Thank you to Tiverton Fire Service who visited the school on Monday. Both classes had a talk about the importance of fire safety, which the children enjoyed very much. Do check their bags for an information leaflet.

FEDERATION CONSULTATION PROCESS

The second round of meetings to discuss possible federation with Brayford and Umberleigh schools take place next week, starting with East Anstey on Monday 3rd February at 6.30pm. This is a further opportunity for parents to raise any issues or concerns about the proposal in person, before the Governing Body makes its recommendations. Any written responses should be addressed to 'The Chair of Governors' and must be received by Tuesday 25th February at 3.30pm. A box is provided in reception for this purpose. You can also email responses to chair@east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk, to be received by the same deadline.

SCHOOL WEBSITES

We are delighted to announce that the school websites are now live. You can access the East Anstey website at www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk. We would welcome any feedback you may have along with suggestions for further content to be added. There are still a few gaps to be filled in and the website will be regularly updated. We intend to publish the weekly newsletters and longer updates on the website from next week - these can be accessed under 'Information' and then 'Newsletter'. Please return the slip below by Tues 4th Feb, indicating whether you would like to still receive paper copies of the update or are happy to access them via the website.

DEVON PARENT PARTNERSHIP SERVICE

Please see over for details of a Devon Parent Partnership course.

Forthcoming Dates

Mon 3rd Feb
 Thu 6th Feb
 Federation Consultation Meeting @ East Anstey School, 6.30pm
 Tootball Tournament at SMCC

Mon 17th - Fri 21st Feb Half Term
 Tue 11th Mar Open Afternoon

SPRING 2014 WEEK 4



WB: Monday 27th January 2014

Spring Term Achievers Amethyst Awards

Infant achiever:

Charlotte

Lower Juniors:

Maths achiever English achiever

Alice Warrick

Upper Juniors:

Maths achiever English achiever

Cairo Tim

House Points

Totals so far this term



Ruby 124

Sapphire 132

Emerald 155

Amber 155

LAST WEEKS CHAMPIONS: EMERALD

Weekly Newsletters
I am happy to access weekly newsletters via the school website
I would like to continue to receive a paper copy of the weekly newsletters
Please tick as appropriate
Signed Name



Want to make a difference?

Need a new challenge?

Eager to learn new skills?

Would you like to support parents who have children with additional educational needs by becoming a volunteer Independent Parental Supporter?

We are running a free two-day training course on the following dates:

5th & 12th February – South Molton

This is a great opportunity for you to work with a supportive team, develop new skills, meet new people and make a real difference in your own community.

For further details or to reserve a place, contact Georgie Cridland on:

01392 383080 parentpartnershipservicemailbox@devon.gov.uk

